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Manager's Introduction

As we welcome 2025, we are filled with optimism and excitement for the wonderful
times ahead. We encourage you to dive into this edition of our newsletter, where
you’ll find the latest updates, heartwarming stories and highlights of recent events.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Chelle Daly
Home Manager

Recent Activities

Connecting With Our Senses 

During the last few months of miserable weather, we didn’t want our residents to
lose their connection with the outside. So, we brought the outside in! We enjoyed
listening to the beautiful sounds of the rainfall. 

We played a game called ‘What’s that smell?’ - We gathered beautiful smells from
the garden and kitchen and labelled them 1-12. We had to use our senses to guess
what was in the tub. It's safe to say we smashed it! We had lots of help from our
young lady Amber. 

Some of our wonderful residents braved the cold to enjoy the crisp air. Whilst we
were out we picked some lovely herbs in the garden and discussed what we used
them for in the kitchen. 

Poetry Club 

One of our most recent activities has been our newly founded poetry club. We
gathered in the quiet lounge on Franklin with a collection of poetry books and
enjoyed sharing our favourite poems with each other. This made us laugh, cry and
bought back so many happy memories for all.  

Flower Arranging

On the 6th of January staff and residents worked together to pack away the
Christmas decorations. Once all clean and tidy we sat back and agreed it looked too
bare from the once extraordinary displays. 

Our ladies put their amazing talents to use and made some beautiful flower displays
to arrange around the home. This brought a splash of colour and a beautiful aroma
to the home. This prompted us to gather for our gardening club to discuss our future
plans for the garden.

Seasonal Events

New Year's Day Pantomime

We celebrated the New Year in style and partied the afternoon away with Tickled
Pink and their 4-man production of Beauty and the Beast. It really put our residents
and staff in great spirits to start the year. We sang, danced and even accompanied
the cast by playing percussion. Music really holds a special place with our residents
at Floryn House due to many of them previously singing in choirs or playing
instruments. 

After the performance, our residents headed into the dining room where they
enjoyed a tipple and cones of chips with lots of salt and vinegar. This encouraged us
to reminisce about how we used to spend our New Year with friends and family.  

Chloe's Mobile Farm 

On the 23rd of December, we welcomed Chloe's Mobile Farm into the garden. We
wrapped up warm and headed out to meet Chloe and her animals. We got the
pleasure of meeting Norman a very famous donkey who was nominated for the 'BBC
Make A Difference' awards. Alongside Norman we met another donkey and Shetland
pony and of course baby Jesus in his manger.

Everyone enjoyed giving them scratches and we even treated them to a few carrots.
 Afterward we all gathered in the heart of the home to warm up with a yummy cup of
hot chocolate.

Official Opening Ceremony

We had the most wonderful time at our Official Opening Ceremony. Our home was
officially opened by Naomi Riches MBE, British Paralympic Gold Medalist, who also
spent time chatting with residents. We enjoyed entertainment from flautist, Jonty,
and a performance by children from William Fletcher Primary School.

The most beautiful cake was enjoyed by all, and it was great to take time out to
celebrate together. Winnie loved greeting everyone, as always. This is what
happiness looks like...

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Floryn House Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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